Development Report

Big thank you to everyone who donated or shared information around our fundraising initiatives over the summer. We continue to find new ways to fundraise to make it easier for others to support our great work and build more awareness for HEARTH within the community.
· #OneDay Recap: We raised $34,601 with 92 donors (1 donor donated twice). Wine &Food event had 3 donors give sponsorship totaling $4,500 and longtime foundation provided 5 separate $1000 donations to total $5,000. Excluding the previously mentioned donors/donation, we had 84 donors giving an average gift of $296. No word yet on the designated match amount.
· Peer to Peer Fundraising Kicked-Off: We were excited to announce the launch of our peer to peer platform! This will allow you and others to fundraise easily for HEARTH. Ideas and instructions on how to sign up can be found here: https://hearth.salsalabs.org/HEARTHP2P/index.html  We kicked off this effort with Marisa’s Birthday fundraiser which had 18 donors that provided $706 to HEARTH. Her personal fundraising page can be found here: https://hearth.salsalabs.org/HEARTHP2P/p/marisasbirthday/index.html
· DipJar: We have created a partnership with DipJar which will provide easy quick donation opportunities at our events, third party fundraisers, restaurants and more. DipJar enables one-step collection of credit card donations through easy-to-use and unique personalized hardware. Check out more around this fundraising activation here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vPzDo6FfxCE
· Annual Report: We’re delighted to share the release of our FY2021 Annual Report and invite you to share in our successes and learnings with your networks. See attached which is being featured in the monthly e-newsletter for September.
· Status of Grant Requests will show we have $175,000 in pending funding request and will have another at least $255,000+ to be submitted in the next few months.
 

